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2019 GACC Pro-Life  
Calendars are available! 
{featuring GACC seniors &  

local babies}   
 

       You may purchase calendars:  
 

 Directly from students attending the 
March for Life 

 At the CC office 
 At Tom’s Rexall Drug 

 

GACC is sending 18 students & 5 chaperones 
on the pilgrimage to the national March for 

Life in Washington, D.C.   
        

All proceeds directly offset each student’s   
pilgrimage expenses. Please consider           

supporting this worthy cause! 
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Heart of a Child Ministries — an Omaha based pro-life education ministry — will be presenting to grades 7-12 on 
Wednesday, December 5th.  Heart of a Child brings live ultrasounds into schools with professional ultrasound       
technicians and pregnant volunteers. Students see the miracle of life in the womb, listen to the heart beat, and 
hear the truth about God’s love for the unborn and all of His children through Scripture and Church teaching. 
 

Junior high students are gently introduced to the topic of abortion through the story of the Pro-life Prayer      
Pillows, which were inspired by a seven-year old child in prayer. High school students hear testimonials from 
people who: were involved in the abortion industry and converted, chose adoption or are adoptive moms. 
 

All students are encouraged to participate in a pro-life action to support families in their respect for life.    
Therefore, GACC is sponsoring a Pro-Life Penny Drive House Competition.  Each 7th-12th grader is asked to 
bring in spare change between now and Dec. 5th.  The four houses will compete to collect the most pennies. All 
silver coins deposited in House jars will be deducted from that House’s collection totals.  GACC will then     
present all donations to Heart of a Child Ministries on the day of the event.  
 

We encourage parents to attend any of the presentations.  For more information, to watch a video about the 
presentations, or to read teacher and students testimonials, please go to: www.heartofachildministries.org.  
 

   PRESENTATION TIMES: Grades 7/8 - 11:15am -12:15pm 
*All in GACC Activity Center* Grades 9/10 -  1:15pm—2:15pm  
     Grades 11/12 - 2:15pm—3:15pm 
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will be broadcasting LIVE from GACC on 
Tuesday, December 11th from 6:40am-
9:00am! Tune in to FM 102.7 to hear your 
favorite teachers, alumni and school     
featured on the air! 
 
Want to talk on the air about what you love 

about GACC?  
Contact the school office for details! 

       UPCOMING ENKINDLE SESSIONS: 
 1st Grade (Brester)         Mon. Dec. 3rd,  1:00-2:00pm 
 Kindergarten (Wangler) Mon. Dec. 3rd,  2:15-3:15pm 
 Kindergarten (Wimer) Mon. Dec. 10th,1:00-2:00pm   

* Parents are welcome to attend!  All sessions held in the 
chapel at the St. Francis Center. * 

Presentations for Grades K-6 

will take place in February 

http://www.heartofachildministries.org/

